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Our ref: KBY  
 
28th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents, and Carers,  
 
RE: Waiting list for New York - spring 2025 
Dates: Wednesday 2nd April to Monday 7th April 2025 (dates are subject to flight availability) 
 
We are sorry to inform you that your son/daughter has not been given a place on the New York trip at this 
time.  Places were allocated at random but due to the high demand for the trip we were unable to give 
places to all the students who applied.  Their name will remain on the waiting list and if any students do 
not accept the place that has been offered, we will reallocate places and will be in touch. 
 
We are sorry for any disappointment this may cause. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
K Bailey 
 
 
Mrs K Bailey 
Assistant Head Teacher 
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